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Contact Information: 

E-mail: 

dlacugna@avonschool.com 

Phone: 

732-775-4328 ext. 222 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Week of June 25th: 
 

Monday, 6/25: 

Last Day of School! 

 

**Have a wonderful, relaxing summer!!** 

 

 

 

 

Dear Students & Families,  

 This year has been one of the 

best years ever! 5th grade, I would 

like to officially welcome you to 

middle school! As I said in my letter, 

I am so excited to be your math 

teacher; next year is going to be 

great! 6th & 7th grade, it has been an 

absolute pleasure teaching you, and I 

am excited to teach you all again in 

September! 8th grade, I am humbled 

to have had the opportunity to be 

your teacher. You are a spectacular 

group of students, and I know that 

you are going to do amazing in high 

school! Please do not be a stranger 

and know that I am always here for 

you. Families, thank you for your 

constant communication and 

unconditional support. 

 

I hope you all have the most 

wonderful, relaxing summer. You 

absolutely deserve it! 

 

Sincerely,  

Ms. LaCugna 

 
 

 

 

Ms. LaCugna’s 

Newsletter 
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